4.29.15 Meeting Minutes

New officers elected! Welcome Meghan Monroy as our new President, Sally Chamberland as
our Outreach Coordinator, Nathan Sanford as our Chief Financial Officer, and Pariksheet
Nanda as our Chief Recordings Officer!

Notes:

Two events that received funding for next year.
1. Alumni Panel - who to invite? Point is for career development as well as expanding the
network of current graduate students.
2. Entrepreneurial Spirit Workshop - who to invite? Maybe start with the Alumni
Center/Foundation.
*  We have funding from GSS. That is not the only source of funding, however. We can
also submit for departmental funding to supplement what we received from GSS.
* To keep funding, MCB needs to send at least one person to 2 GSS meetings per
semester in order for us to remain eligible for funding, and to receive the funding
that we’ve already been granted for next year’s budget.

Social Events
Rollerskating was AWESOME! Plan another trip soon. Another idea is laser tag in
Manchester!



